
NOTICE OF FIRE INSPECTION 
CLINTON, ESSEX, WARREN, WASHINGTON BOCES 

 
Notice is hereby given that the inspection for 2023 of all buildings for Clinton-Essex-
Warren-Washington BOCES in both Plattsburgh and Mineville, for fire hazards which 
might endanger the lives of students, teachers, employees therein, has been completed 
and the report thereof is available at the office of the District Superintendent, CEWW 
BOCES, 1443 Military Turnpike, Plattsburgh, NY, between the hours of 8:30 a.m. and 
3:00 p.m.   
 
 


